
June 20, 2024

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 24-07 

In order to permit more time with family and friends, in addition to the 
federal holiday on Thursday, July 4, 2024, the United States Bankruptcy Court 
for the Northern District of Illinois will be closed on Friday, July 5, 2024. Any 
matter previously set for July 5, 2024 is continued to July 8, 2024 or another date 
set by the judge presiding in the matter. 

Dated: 

Jae. el ne P. Cox, Chief Judge 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Illinois 


